
 

 

Muchea Cattle Report 03/06/2025 

508 liveweight and 0 veal / total 508 

As expected, numbers dropped for the WA long weekend. The sale mainly 
comprised of local yearling and weaner steers and heifers presenting fat scores 
suitable to feedlots or backgrounding.  Very few pens of finished cows or grown 
steers and heifers were on offer and all mature bulls were in secondary condition 
with very few bulls over 600kg. 

 Weaner steers start from 140c up to 372c as they improved and the same for 
weaner heifers making 120c to 364c/kg. Yearling steers ranged from 186c up to 
364c with more fat cover while yearling heifers returned 242c to 330c/kg. 

Grown steers made 264c to 308c while grown heifers made 300c to 302c/kg. 
Store cows started from 80c up to 150c while medium to prime cows sold from 
162c to 256c/kg.   

Bulls returning to the paddock sold from 80c to 180c while shipping bulls made 
150c to 258c and the limited slaughter bulls returned 120c to 270c/kg. 

 

 


